



ARMED SERVICES YMCA



December 20, 2016

Rotary Foundation of Coto De Caza/Rancho Santa Margarita Mr. Ken Upton P.O. Box 80914 Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688



Dear Friends:

On behalf of our Board of Management, staff and those we serve, it is with deep gratitude that we **Thank You** for your generous donation of \$5,000.00 to the Camp Pendleton Armed Services YMCA. Your donation was received on 12/15/2016.



It is with your continuous support that the Armed Services YMCA is able to offer low or no-cost programs and services to Marines, Sailors and their families stationed aboard Camp Pendleton.

Thank you again for your donation, without your support we could not continue our mission of "Making Military Life Easier".



This acknowledgement also serves as verification that no services or goods were provided to you by the Camp Pendleton Armed Services YMCA as a result of this contribution.



Semper Fidelis,

C. A. Keane

Executive Director

TAX ID#: 36-3274346

ARMED SERVICES YMCA AT CAMP PENDLETON

Box 555028, Bldg 16144, A Street, Camp Pendleton CA 92055-5028 (P) 760 385 4921 (F) 760 385 0785 (W) camppendletonasymca.org Camp Pendleton Asymca